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Welcome to the Education Early Help and Safeguarding Team newsletter. This is a fortnightly publication designed to keep schools up to date with safeguarding information but also to draw attention to new content on the Schools Safeguarding website.
This is a final reminder that the closing date for subscriptions to the Education Safeguarding Traded service is 31st December. Following that date it will not be possible to subscribe and access the service offer which includes a duty line, setting based safeguarding audits, annual safeguarding training material for schools, model safeguarding policy and attendance at workshops and conferences. If you need support to set up your subscription, please email SSI.
Harmful Sexual Behaviour training
A reminder that the last newsletter contained details of free training to be delivered in January by the HSB team. Please visit the BESS website to book.

Payment by Results

The number of successful claims has increased significantly for education settings with a recent success rate for November of 50%. We have been advised that claims can still be submitted. Just a reminder for all subscribing schools that support for PbR submissions is available from Samantha.Hayes@birmingham.gov.uk
Parent and Children Together (PACT) training
The LSCP have commissioned a new one day course specially designed to address young people’s abuse towards their parent(s).  This is an area many schools have asked us for support with in the past so we thought we would share it here. The course will emphasise the ‘Key Themes’ of the ‘Parent and Children Together’ programme, supported by intervention tools that can be used with parents and young people.
The aim of the course is to;

· reduce incidents of child to parent abuse and increase safety within families;
· promote positive relationships with families; 
· improve outcomes for families e.g. improved school attendance.
Wednesday 22 January 2020 09.30 – 16.30 Hollyfields Centre Club

Wednesday 4th March 2020 09.30 – 16.30 The Signing Tree

Register and book your place here. 

And lastly…..!
We wish everyone a relaxing and enjoyable festive break. It has been a challenging term (especially due to the dreaded Noravirus!) so take the time to recharge your batteries in preparation for next term and we will see many of you at the February workshops.
Julia, Moira, Emma, Jane and Sam.

Education: Early Help and Safeguarding Team

Duty line: 0121 303 2291
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